

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter





<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

**Better Never Stops** 

21st September 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another week.

#### Dates for next week:

Tuesday 25th September: Key Stage 2 Creative History show (£2 per child)

Friday 28th: Take One Nursery Rhyme open morning (9.05-10.15am)

### Take One Nursery Rhyme open morning

We will be holding our annual *Take One* open morning next **Friday 28th September**, **9.05-10.15am**. The children's learning so far this term has focused on our whole school topic *Take One Nursery Rhyme* and they have plenty of exciting things to share with you. There will be a whole school assembly at 9.05am in which we will be celebrating outstanding achievement from somebody in each class, followed by the opportunity to visit your child's classroom and look at their work. I hope as many of you as possible are able to join us.

#### Key Stage 2 Creative History show

Key Stage 2 children have the opportunity to take part in a fantastic Creative History show next Tuesday 25<sup>th</sup> September. Please make sure the office has received £2 per child to cover the cost of the performance - many thanks.

## Flu vaccinations: Reception to Year 5

If your child is in Reception, Year 1, 2, 3, 4 or 5 you should have received a letter regarding arrangements for flu vaccinations on Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> October. The NHS vaccination team need all the reply slips to be in school by Wednesday 26<sup>th</sup> September at the very latest.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Enjoy your weekend.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher